FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
We are currently in the process of contacting all local authorities in England, requesting details relating to dog warden services. 

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I would like to make the following request for information relating to the dog warden services provided by your local authority.

Dog Warden Services
1. Please provide the number of dog wardens in your local authority area. 
Leicester City Council currently have 2 Pest controller/ dog wardens and 1 senior pest control and dog officer.

2. If the role of dog warden is outsourced, who is responsible? 
During office hours, the role of the dog warden is not outsourced. Out of office hours is outsourced to Animal Care Services Midlands LTD.

3. Please provide the geographical area your dog warden service (in house or outsourced) covers. If the local authority area is divided between dog wardens, please provide the geographical breakdown for each.
The area of Leicester City, it is not divided between dog wardens.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
